Appendix 2

Submissions received by the committee in relation to the

proposed privatisation of Australian Hearing®

Independent Audiologists Australia Inc
The Shepherd Centre for deaf children
Department of Health - submission regarding Australian hearing

150 Deafness Forum of Australia
153

154

155

156  Parents of Deaf Children
157  The Deaf Society

158  Australian Hearing

159 Deaf Australia

1

The submissions listed in this appendix relate to the committee's inquiry into the proposed
privatisation of Australian Hearing and related matters. A full list of submissions received by the
committee is available on the committee's website:

www.aph.gov.au/Parliamentary Business/Committees/Senate/Health/Health/Submissions.



http://www.aph.gov.au/Parliamentary_Business/Committees/Senate/Health/Health/Submissions
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